
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A note from Miss Berry… 

 
This term, we have SO many 
wonderful topics coming up. From 
Plants in Science, to the Ancient 
Egyptians in History and we even 
have some barn dancing in PE to look 
forward to!  

Spring Term Topics 

This term we will be travelling back in 

time to Ancient Egypt to find out 

about mummies, hieroglyphics and 

pyramids. In our science lessons we will 

be digging deep into the wonderful 

world of plants. Look out for our green 

fingers later in the term! We are also 

looking forward to learning about the 

illustrations of artist Georgia O’Keefe 

and having a go at improving our own 

drawing skills!    

 

We will be reading… 

The Mousehole Cat 
By Antonia Barber 

The Boy Who Grew Dragons 

By Andy Shepherd 

Maths is fun…  

Teachers are keeping a keen eye on the 

leader boards on TT Rock Stars. Use 

your school log in to play. 

Find links to some other excellent 

Mathematics websites on the 

Mathematics section of our school 

website www.forefieldjuniors.co.uk 

Look out for Mrs Russell’s Maths for 

Mums and Dads sessions taking place 

after half term. 

‘Fractions for Mums and Dads’ 

AND 

‘Algebra for Mums and Dads’ 

 

 

Log in with the username and 

password you have been given. 

https://ttrockstars.com  

https://www.spag.com  

https://readtheory.org  

 

https://ttrockstars.com/
https://www.spag.com/
https://readtheory.org/


Weekly Reminders for 3B 

Monday Games – remember 

your kit! 

  

Tuesday New spelling list is set on Seesaw and it is 

your Spelling Test 

 

Wednesday    

Thursday    

Friday Hand in all of your 

homework 

All of your homework is 

given out 

 

 

 

Some important 

reminders… 

Please remember to walk your bikes and 

scooters across the yard to avoid any 

accidents. 

If the adult you expect is not there to 

pick you up at the end of the day come 

back in to school and inform Mrs Hill in 

the office.  

Please keep up to date with the Online 

Safety Newsletter sent each month – it 

includes a host of tips, links and the 

latest advice for keeping your child safe 

online. 

 

Dates for your diary 

 

 

Class assembly on 28th February  

 

 

A Message from the 

enterprise team… 

Wow!  What an amazing start to our 

fundraising this year. Your generosity 

with the clothes bank, Film Night and 

Christmas card orders have enabled us to 

make a great start during this term. 

In the spring term, look out for the Coin 

Challenge, No Pen Day and another Movie 

Night.  Also, keep recycling your 

unwanted clothes, shoes and coats in the 

collection box by the reception at the 

front of school. 

Thank you so much for your support. 

 


